
 

To: Terry Moore    

From: Precilla Robertson, Parks & Recreation/Public Works Technician  

Date: June 6, 2024 

Subject: Parks Board Highlights for the month of May 2024                       

 Parks Crews worked on putting up banners and landscaping at Delgado Park. 

 Parks Crews trimmed trees in Hunter’s Crossing 

 Parks Crews worked shredding at Pecan Park 

 Parks Crews were busy doing repairs for Mayfest 

 Parks Crews posted signs at Mayfest Park. 

 Parks Crews installed rodeo seats at Mayfest Rodeo Arena. 

 Parks Crews trimmed trees at Bob Bryant Park (nature trail) 

 Parks Crews installed painted posts from the Art Center at Bob Bryant Park (nature trail) 

 Special Olympics Texas held regional tournament in Bob Bryant Park on Friday morning. Fantastic 
event!!  

 Parks Crews mowed at Fisherman’s Park (splash pad). 

 Parks Crews trimmed trees at Bob Bryant Park & Fisherman's Park. 

 Bastrop High School students had the opportunity to build a kiosk for the community. 

 Mural Dedication Ceremony at the Minerva Delgado Park was a great success! Minerva 

Delgado Lopez attended herself, celebrated with speeches, proclamations, music and dancing 

and fellowship (pictured with ballet folklorico dancers). 

 14 volunteers participated in the first park clean up on Sunday, May 19, 2024, projects 

included picking up trash, painting and spreading mulch. 

 Parks Crews put out Tee mats at Bob Bryant Disc Golf. 

 Parks Crews trimmed trees at Fisherman’s Park. 

 Parks Crews mowed at vacant lot 2212 Pecan Street. Call received by elderly neighbor. 

 Parks Crews removed and pruned trees. 

 Parks Crews landscaping downtown (Pine Street) 

 Parks Crews replaced faucets in restrooms at Fisherman’s Park. 

 Parks Crews cleaned up fallen trees at Library. 

 Splash pad is up and running! 

 


